
Ambassador of Estonia makes a farewell call
Monday, 17 September 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from Mr. Daniel Erik Schaer, Ambassador of the Republic of
Estonia to Serbia on a non-resident basis seated in Tallinn.
  
In the talks both sides affirmed that the bilateral relations between Serbia and Estonia were
good with no open issues and noted the prospects for intensification of cooperation in all areas.
Minister Dacic thanked Ambassador Schaer for the successful cooperation as well as his
contribution and personal commitment to promoting Serbia-Estonia bilateral relations. He
underlined that top-level political dialogue had been intensified during the Ambassador's
term-of-office.

Furthermore, Minister Dacic expressed his gratitude for the principled support that Estonia
offered to Serbia's European integration process. Ambassador Schaer underscored that Estonia
would continue to be a reliable partner to Serbia and continue such support in the future as well.

Ambassador Schaer thanked Minister Dacic for the excellent, close cooperation he had with the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.
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